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Accrediting police academy as ICDL operator 
 

February 26,2008 

 

 
Memorial picture after signing the contract 

 

 

Based on the directions of his highness Sheikh Saif Bin Zayed Al Nahyan, the 
Minister of Interior, for the advancement of the academic and educational movement in the 
various facilities of the Ministry of Interior and Abu Dhabi Police Head Quarter, brigadier 
Moustafa Shehab Al Hashimi, General Director of police academy, has signed with Jamil 
Ezzo, General Director of ICDL GCC Foundation, an agreement for accrediting Abu Dhabi 
Police Academy as ICDL operator. Witnessed the agreement signing, brigadier Abdul 
Rahman Saeed Al Naqabi, training methods supervisor, and major Saif Al Salhadi, Director 
of the Education Department in the academy, and Rania Al Qaisi, the Regional Development 
manager of the ICDL GCC Foundation. 
 

An agreement has been signed during the meeting between the Academy and the 
Foundation, through which the Academy has been accredited as a training and testing center 
and also granting ICDL certificates, and the agreement will be effective starting from March 
2008. After sigining the agreement brigadier Al Hashimi has assured that the training 
concept became different now, as the training now has become a basic part of the 
administrative system and a starting point for achieving the creation, quality, and excellence. 
 


